. \NLWOK

1480 KCS - 1000 WATTS
378 BEALE STREET

JACKSON 5-7545
April 30, 1956
Chief Engineer

Mr., Maurice W. Nittler
Box94 —
Geneva} Nebraska
Dear Sir:
This letter is to verify the report of
: WCBR :
reception of KE8X, Memphis, Tenn. at 1480
K. C. on February 23, at Z:B5AM,
Thanks for your nice letter, and I am

sorry for the delay, but we have been in

the process of constructing new studios.
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